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10 August 8.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 6th

Instant, renewing your application

to purchase Little Island near

Gananogue, I have by order of the

Supt. General of Indian affairs,

to inform you that no sales

Islands in the Ft. Lamenea of

the class in which that Island is

can be made at present. the

most that can be done for you

fisst now, is to give you a lease

of the Island on the tirmms proposed

in the letter addressed to you on the

10 the October 187

I am,

Sir

Jn. Marister Your Obedient Servant.

Wananga D. Vankoughnet

Deputy Supt. General

Indian Affairs
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